
Hepkiiìsville, Ky. 
September,4, 1954 

Dear Kermit, 
This card verifies your reception of WKOA on 

September 1, 1954. Your repoert was an excellent 
one and your "log" quite accurate. I think yours 
is the second report weve had from Pensylvania. 

WKOA is using Gates equipment throughout, the 
transmitter being their BC -1F (1 -KW) shunt -feeding 
a 1501 tower. Our operation will be daytime, non - 
directional. 

Thanks for the fine report, Kermit. 

Walter B. Wilson 
Chief Engineer, WKOA 


